
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 3/25/2014 3:17:56 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

Pocta, Robert M. (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) (robert.pocta@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Need to reschedule our get together today 

Sorry to report that it seems that Erik's home city, Walnut Creek, is having a problem with our 
plan to remove trees over their gas transmission pipeline. . . 

Many calls are coming into the CPUC and I am trying to help provide info. It will be better if 
I'm sober and focused as the night wears on. 

So I have rescheduled for April. Mark - hope that will work for you. 

Thanks! 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 

lrdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 

SB GT&S 0435508 
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